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December 06, 2023 
 

 

Addendum No. 1 

RE: Contract # C204887 

WBS # 47427.3.1 

FA # 4742701 

Cherokee County  

US-19/129 FROM GEORGIA STATE LINE TO US-64 
 

December 19, 2023 Letting 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Reference is made to the proposal furnished to you on this project. 
 

The following revisions have been made to the proposal.  
 

 

Page No. Revision 

Proposal Cover 
Note added that reads “Includes Addendum No. 1 Dated 12-

06-2023”.  

 

G-39 

 

The Project Special Provision entitled SUBSURFACE 

INFORMATION has been revised.  

 

 

Please void the above listed existing Pages in your proposal and staple the revised Pages 

thereto.  
 

The contract will be prepared accordingly.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ronald E. Davenport, Jr., PE 

State Contract Officer 
 

 

RED/jjr 

http://www.ncdot.gov/
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Attachments 

 
 

 

cc: Mr. Boyd Tharrington, PE  Mr. Forrest Dungan, PE 

 Ms. Wanda H. Payne, PE  Ms. Jaci Kincaid 

 Mr. Ken Kennedy, PE   Mr. Jon Weathersbee, PE   

 Mr. Malcolm Bell 

 Project File (2)     

     

   



PROPOSAL

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
RALEIGH, N.C.

WBS

T.I.P NO.

COUNTY

CONTRACT ID

ROUTE NO.

LOCATION

TYPE OF WORK

NOTICE:

ALL BIDDERS SHALL COMPLY WITH ALL APPLICABLE LAWS REGULATING THE PRACTICE OF GENERAL CONTRACTING AS CONTAINED IN CHAPTER 87 OF THE

GENERAL STATUTES OF NORTH CAROLINA WHICH REQUIRES THE BIDDER TO BE LICENSED BY THE N.C. LICENSING BOARD FOR CONTRACTORS WHEN BIDDING

ON ANY NON-FEDERAL AID PROJECT WHERE THE BID IS $30,000 OR MORE, EXCEPT FOR CERTAIN SPECIALTY WORK AS DETERMINED BY THE LICENSING BOARD.

BIDDERS SHALL ALSO COMPLY WITH ALL OTHER APPLICABLE LAWS REGULATING THE PRACTICES OF ELECTRICAL, PLUMBING, HEATING AND AIR CONDITIONING

AND REFRIGERATION CONTRACTING AS CONTAINED IN CHAPTER 87 OF THE GENERAL STATUTES OF NORTH CAROLINA. NOTWITHSTANDING THESE LIMITATIONS

ON BIDDING, THE BIDDER WHO IS AWARDED ANY FEDERAL - AID FUNDED PROJECT SHALL COMPLY WITH CHAPTER 87 OF THE GENERAL STATUTES OF NORTH

CAROLINA FOR LICENSING REQUIREMENTS WITHIN 60 CALENDAR DAYS OF BID OPENING.

BIDS WILL BE RECEIVED AS SHOWN BELOW:

47427.3.1

R-5861

CHEROKEE

C204887

US-19

MILES 3.773

US-19/129 FROM GEORGIA STATE LINE TO US-64.

GRADING, DRAINAGE, PAVING, SIGNALS, CULVERTS AND WALLS.

THIS IS A ROADWAY & CULVERT  PROPOSAL

DATE AND TIME OF BID OPENING:

FEDERAL-AID NO. 4742701

5% BID BOND OR BID DEPOSIT REQUIRED

Dec 19, 2023 AT 02:00 PM

INCLUDES ADDENDUM No.1 DATED 12-06-2023
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The hotline is part of the DOT's continuing effort to identify and investigate highway construction 
contract fraud and abuse is operated under the direction of the DOT Inspector General.  All 
information will be treated confidentially and caller anonymity will be respected. 
 
SUBSURFACE INFORMATION: 

(7-1-95) 450 SP1 G112 C 
 
Subsurface information is available on the roadway and structure portions of this project. 
 
PORTABLE CONCRETE BARRIER - (Partial Payments for Materials): 

(7-1-95) (Rev. 8-16-11) 1170-4 SP1 G121 
 
When so authorized by the Engineer, partial materials payments will be made up to 95 percent of 
the delivered cost of portable concrete barrier, provided that these materials have been delivered 
on the project and stored in an acceptable manner, and further provided the documents listed in 
Subarticle 109-5(C) of the 2018 Standard Specifications have been furnished to the Engineer. 
 
The provisions of Subarticle 109-5(B) of the 2018 Standard Specifications will apply to the 
portable concrete barrier. 
 
MAINTENANCE OF THE PROJECT: 

(11-20-07) (Rev. 1-17-12) 104-10 SP1 G125 
 
Revise the 2018 Standard Specifications as follows: 
 
Page 1-39, Article 104-10 Maintenance of the Project, line 25, add the following after the first 
sentence of the first paragraph: 
 
All guardrail/guiderail within the project limits shall be included in this maintenance. 
 
Page 1-39, Article 104-10 Maintenance of the Project, line 30, add the following as the last 
sentence of the first paragraph: 
 
The Contractor shall perform weekly inspections of guardrail and guiderail and shall report 
damages to the Engineer on the same day of the weekly inspection.  Where damaged guardrail or 
guiderail is repaired or replaced as a result of maintaining the project in accordance with this 
article, such repair or replacement shall be performed within 7 consecutive calendar days of such 
inspection report.  
 
Page 1-39, Article 104-10 Maintenance of the Project, lines 42-44, replace the last sentence of 
the last paragraph with the following: 
 
The Contractor will not be directly compensated for any maintenance operations necessary, except 
for maintenance of guardrail/guiderail, as this work will be considered incidental to the work 
covered by the various contract items.  The provisions of Article 104-7, Extra Work, and Article 
104-8, Compensation and Record Keeping will apply to authorized maintenance of 
guardrail/guiderail.  Performance of weekly inspections of guardrail/guiderail, and the damage 
reports required as described above, will be considered to be an incidental part of the work being 
paid for by the various contract items. 
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